8 September 2020

An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

D01V902

RE: BOYNE GREENWAY, DROGHEDA TO MORNINGTON CO. MEATH AND CO. LOUTH

To Whom It May Concern

Please be advised that we, the proprietors_ are fully in
support of the new section of the Greenway from Drogheda to Mornington.

The benefits this fantastic amenity could bring to the local area would be immense — for
people of all ages, including guests and families who ||| | Gz






